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4th Family Farms Humboldt

From Sunshine Cereceda <420yoga@gmail.com>

Date Thu 6/12/2025 4:30 PM

COB <COB@co.humboldt.ca.us>To

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

To the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors,

I am asking you to waive the Measure S back taxes owed on the permit. The property was permitted in
2016 under the first ordinance and cannot be renewed under the current ordinance because the parcel

size is too small. I need your support as someone who has participated in the making of the ordinance

and a traditional cannabis farmer of the county and brings value with my brand recognition. My

neighborhood has become fragmented with the passing of the ordinance and with a permit I would be

the only holder who lives in the neighborhood. It would be unwise for me to transfer the permit and

assume the liability of the back taxes with the cost of getting started while entering a treacherous

cannabis market. The property is located across the street from my residence making it an ideal and

much needed home for my genetics program. With federal legislation my future plan is to file as a
nonprofit and make it an R and D Garden under the ordinance.

Thank you,

Sunshine Cereceda
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Fwd: Permit

From richard mansfield <barnaclerich70@gmail.com>

Date Thu 6/12/2025 5:11 PM

COB <COB@co.humboldt.ca.us>To

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or

opening attachments.

— Forwarded message
From: richard mansfield <barnaclerich70(S)Qmail.com>

Date: Thu, Jun 12, 2025, 2:27 PM

Subject: Permit

To: Sunshine <420yoga(5)gmali.com>

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, Regarding revocating the Special Permit for

Cannibis cultivation located at 1625 Holmes Flat Rd., Redcrest, CA. Record Number Pin -10424 SP; I

am in favor of having this cultivation permit issued to Kristin De La Cruz in 2016 transferred to

Sunshine Cereceda. This is in favor of maintaining family cottage industry and can benefit Humboldt

County, CA. I am the owner of the property, APN 209-321-007, Sunshine Cereceda is my Daughter.

Sincerely,
Richard Mansfield


